
Dear Parents and Students 

Greetings from BPSN!!! 

 

Due to the severe weather and heavy rainfall in our area *The school will be closed 

on 5th August 24* 

 Please stay safe and avoid any unnecessary travel. We will keep you updated on 

any further developments. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Stay safe, 

Vidhyut Sahare  

Principal 

Principal 

 


